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4th February 2021 
 

Dear Parents of children remote learning, 
 

First of all, thank you for all the support you are providing your child so that they can continue learning at home. We 

have seen lots of amazing learning posted on tapestry! We hope you are enjoying the topics, learning ideas and pre-
recorded lessons we are providing.  Our weekly phone calls home are also helping us to stay in touch with you and offer 

advice and support where we can.   
 

As we now know school will continue to be closed to most pupils until the 8th March at the earliest, we would like to invite 

the children to attend a morning Teams social call, three times a week, so that the children can see each other and an 
adult in school.  This is optional – at the times shown below. 

 
Cherry class – with Mrs Adams 

 

Monday  (an introduction to the week’s topic) Wednesday (a story) Friday (games) 

9am – 9.10am 9am – 9.10am 9am – 9.10am 

 

Crimson class – with Mrs Walsh (Monday and Wednesday) and Ms Roberts (Friday) 
 

Monday  (an introduction to the week’s topic) Wednesday (a story) Friday (games) 

9.20am – 9.30am 9.20am – 9.30am 9.20am – 9.30am 

 
Magenta class – with Mrs Walsh (Monday and Wednesday) and Ms Roberts (Friday) 

 

Monday  (an introduction to the week’s topic) Wednesday (a story) Friday (games) 

9.00am – 9.10am 9.00am – 9.10am 9.00am – 9.10am 

 

We would like to start this on Friday 12th February so the children get the opportunity to see each other and an adult 
in school before half term. 

 
To join in with the Teams social you need to login into teams with your child’s user name and password in the same way 

you did for our learning reviews.  Then on your child’s calendar you will see an invite to the sessions. You will also notice 
that your child has been put into a team. Please note; 

 You must be with your child during the 10 minute session (but you don’t need to be on camera!) 

 Your child should be sat in a suitable place in the home 

 Your child must maintain the standard of behaviour expected in school 

 Your child must be wearing suitable clothing with their school jumper over their own clothes  

 

We hope this addition to our remote learning offer will help us feel more connected whilst the children cannot come to 
school. 

 
Kind Regards 

 
Louise Roberts 

Deputy Headteacher 
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